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Rosenberg Corey

From: George Betts <geobetts37@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 9:21 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Please do not let this legislation become effective.  I am a small apartment owner in Ontario.  My 11 apartments 
are occupied by people of low income or welfare recipients.  They all know the law very well and use every 
angle to get benefits from the government rather than getting a job and earning their own way.  Legislation likes 
this just continues to promote the welfare state and does nothing but harm for the unemployed and 
homeless.  Use your efforts to generate jobs and opportunity for these people rather than making landlords take 
on the burden of looking after them.  As elected officials of the state you should try to take care of the people 
who pay taxes and pay for the services you so willingly give away to the people who will not work and only 
take handouts from the government. Do not let this legislation pass. 
Sincerely, 
Peggy J Stout 
Owner 
City Apartments LLC 
Ontario, Oregon  


